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20th September 2023  

Dear Parents and Carers,  
  
As your children moves into Year 1 and Year 2 in September, we would like to notify you as soon as 

possible regarding upcoming trips that have been booked to support the curriculum in Key Stage 1.  
  
In the autumn term, the children will be learning about the Victorian period. They will investigate 

what Victorian life was like as well as what it was like to go to school during this period of time. To 
support this topic, we will be taking the children to Guildford Toy Museum. They will experience the 

Victorian classroom as well as having the opportunity to play with traditional Victorian toys. The 
contribution for this trip is expected to be £7.00 per child.   
Monday 30th October 2023 - Year 1 visiting Guildford Toy Museum  

Monday 6th November 2023 - Year 2 visiting Guildford Toy Museum  
  

In the spring term, the children will be learning about what London is like today as well as what it 
was like in 1666, when The Great Fire of London occurred. To support this topic, we are delighted 
to welcome back The History People who will be providing a day's experience as to the events 

surrounding the great fire. The contribution of this visit is expected to be £11.00 per child  
Monday 8th January 2024 - Year 1 and Year 2 -The History People (The Great Fire of 
London Experience Day)   

  
The total contributions for trips for the next academic year is expected to be around 
£18.00. There will not be a trip or visit in the summer term.   

  
All costs are approximate until we receive final invoices, if you would like to start 
contributing now, please make payment of 50% for each event via Scopay.  

  
We are able to help all pupils who are in receipt of Free School Meals and/or Pupil Premium.    
Parents will need to make an appointment with Mrs Lucy Lidstrom, our home school link worker,   

either via the school office or email HSLW@sandfield.surrey.sch.uk, ahead of any deadline dates.   
to discuss what help is available and also discuss a payment plan for any contributions. If any other 

family is experiencing financial difficulty and would like to discuss contributions of these trips,    
please also contact Mrs Lidstrom ahead of any deadline dates.   
  

We are really looking forward to a wonderful year ahead.   
  

  
Many thanks  
  

  
 
Miss Claire McIllroy  

Key Stage 1 Phase Leader  
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